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The Love Foundation 
2200 Emerson Avenue 
Louisville, KY 40205 

Dear Friends: 

          On behalf of the Commonwealth of Kentucky, I want to express my 
gratitude to The Love Foundation for your focus on one of the oldest rules of 
humanity, that we should love one another as we love ourselves. 
          
          As Governor of the Commonwealth, it is one of my priorities to move 
Kentucky forward by focusing on what we all have in common rather than what 
divides us. I hope that we all can set an example, through actions and deeds that 
will empower and inspire all Kentuckians to help one another, to love one another, 
and to do right by embracing the very diversity that makes our Commonwealth 
and nation so great. 
 
          I hope that today is a beginning for some, but a continuation for most, of a 
life full of compassion toward mankind. Together we can all make a difference and 
make our world a better place through tolerance, acceptance, and forgiveness. 
 
          Again, I commend you on your mission and wish you the best of luck.     

 
Sincerely, 

                                                  
           Steven L. Beshear 
 

               
                                                                                           

 
 


